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W/C 1st September 2014





Welcome to Reception. Each week on a Thursday you will receive a newsletter to let you know what has been happening in class. It will also let you know what is happening the following week. This week, we have been concentrating on writing and recognising our name using different materials. In Number, we have been recognising and writing numbers 0-5 using playdoh, sand and shaving foam. We have also talked about who is in our family to help us get to know each other a bit better. 


Next week we will look at the story Funny bones and learn how to respond to a story through activities such as sequencing. In Number, we will look at the numbers 6, 7, 8, 9, 10. 








Just want to say a huge thank you for preparing your child for school. PE yesterday was much easier because the children were able to get dressed by themselves!  Thank you very much. 





Next week’s phonics


Phase 2





i, m, n, d








Diary Dates








Wednesday: P.E 


 





Homework





Your child has been given a homework book. This week’s homework is reading. To start off, Reception’s homework will be something practical they can do at home. A simple photograph or note in their homework book to let me know how they got on with it would be great. Your child has also been given a reading book. This book has no words, but ask your child to look through the pictures and tell you the story by using the pictures. 











Phonics


Next week we will be learning:


ar or ur ear








